From: steve grigsby

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: causing harm
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 8:02:52 AM

This proposed legislation causes harm to my safety. It is unconstitutional and those who
propose it should have consequences beyond being voted out of office. Proposing legislation
that is unconstitutional should cause those who propose it to be removed from office for

malfeasance.

Steve Grigshy
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